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Dear fellow Residents,  22nd January 2018 

 

This is a note from Libby Baker (Unit 2), she would like to invite any new and existing residents to the first 
2018 meeting of the Cedar Lakes Garden Club. (We are affiliated to them and enjoy a close relationship 
with their members, joining in meetings and interesting gardening related visits) 

 

'In her first newsletter of the year, Gillian Jones, the convener of the Cedar Lakes Garden Club, 
wrote, 
 
"We go into our Seventh Year and would like to increase our membership as our new venue can 
cope with more people. 
 

If you know someone who would like to join we would love to have them.  
 
Please bring them to the February meeting as we will only be taking new members at this 
meeting – after this date, new applications will be placed on a waiting list." 
 
February meeting - Friday 2nd February 2018 at Buitengeluk, at Broadacres Spar, at 10am.  
 
Annual fee - R250.00 - please bring cash 

 
Tea or coffee - R20 

 
Cappuccino - R25 

 
If there are Evergreeners who'd be interested to join, please could they contact either Elske Fann 
[Ext 176] or Libby Baker [Ext 102] by 30 January 2018 as Gillian needs to know the numbers of 
guests / new members for catering purposes. 

 
 
Best wishes, 
Libby " 
 

Regards 

 

Chris Edwards  -  Rescom Communications  

(chrisandsue291@gmail.com) 

                      COMMUNIQUÉ 

Being a communication to residents about Garden Club 


